
AST Club Members: 

Meeting highlights for November 11th, 

New Business  

  
-Thank you to all members that participated in snow blower service days.  We 
profited roughly $2600 to pay for food, trips, and apparel.  In all we did 105 snow 
blowers.   

 
-The fall trip is this Friday November 14th, traveling east to Illinois.  We are putting 
together a club resume book to give the companies.  Members that are going 
should e-mail a PDF copy of your resume to ethomas@iastate.edu by Thursday at 
5p.m.  Be looking for an e-mail from Rick later in the week for departure 
information. 

-Club apparel is for sale on a first come first served basis.  If you plan on attending 

the trip, it is highly recommended to wear club apparel during the visits. 

-Be sure to attend the next meeting in December as we will elect the new 

executive members. 

 

-Be sure to “like” Agricultural Systems Technology Club on Facebook to stay in the 

loop with meetings, and club events.  
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